
 
August 8, 2008 
Via EFIS 
 
Ms. Colleen M. Dale, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison St., Suite 100  
Jefferson City, MO  65101 
 
RE: Long Distance of Michigan, Inc. d/b/a Fonetel - Cancellation of Certificate of 

Service Authority to Provide Intrastate Interexchange and Non-Switched 
Services as granted in Original Case No. TA-2001-545 / Tariff No. 200101045 

 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of Long Distance of Michigan, Inc. d/b/a 
Fonetel, requesting cancellation of its Certificate of Service Authority to Provide Intrastate 
Interexchange and Non-Switched Services and for Competitive Classification within the 
State of Missouri, and withdrawal of its Tariff (P.S.C. MO Tariff No. 1.) 
 
The company provides the following rationale in support of this request: 
 
A. Statement of reasons for ceasing or discontinuing service. 
 

The Company has no customers in Missouri and does not expect to have any 
customers in the future. 

 
B. Date of planned service cessation or discontinuance. 

 
Upon approval by the Missouri Public Service Commission. 

 
C. Geographic area affected by the discontinuance. 
 

Statewide. 
 
D. A brief description of services to be discontinued 
 

Long Distance of Michigan, Inc. d/b/a Fonetel initially proposed in its tariff to offer 
business and residential direct dialed (1+) service, inbound "800/888" number 
service and travel card service for communications originating and terminating 
within the State of Missouri. The Company proposes to discontinue all services. 

 
E. A statement as to whether the company’s tariffs and/or certificate shall remain 

in effect or be cancelled. 
 

The Company is requesting that its tariffs and Certificate of Service Authority to 
Provide Intrastate Interexchange and Non-Switched Services with the state of 
Missouri be cancelled. 
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F. A statement that all affected customers have been notified at least 30 days prior 

to discontinuance. 
 
The company has no affected customers. Therefore, there are no customers to notify. 

 
G. A statement that all affected customers have been informed as to how they can 

select a new service provider. 
 
See response to F. above. The Company has no customers to notify. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter 
and returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing may be directed to my attention at (407) 
740-3002 or via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant to Long Distance of Michigan, Inc. d/b/a Fonetel 
 
ST/im 
 
cc: Margaret Ring, LDMI 
file:  LDMI - MO 
tms: MOX0802 


